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The meeting started at 1:02pm. 
 
The minutes of January 31st were approved. 
 
AQMD (Air Quality Management District) 
The rideshare survey email will be going out tomorrow and Erick has to turn in his report by May 19th.  It will include 
hourly workers that work more than four hours a week and meet the survey criteria of coming to work between 
6am-10am.  Division offices will need to notify their hourly employees about the survey. 
 
Roundtable 
Mike Trevis – Lot C holds 1,400 cars and with its opening comes speeding, loud vehicles and other nuisances.  
Marketing & Communications has developed flyers that cadets will be handing out at the entrances to Lot C.  The 
flyers state to be respectful and keep the noise down. Cadets will be handing them out all day for one week.  There 
are plans to put in speed bumps in Lot C. 
 
Commencement is coming up and will be the first time Lot C will be used for this event.  There is discussion of 
contracting out traffic control to a private company. 
 
Erick – Lot C construction update - The west entrance/exit will be closed the Friday of spring break to finish up stop 
signs, other signage and whatever was missed during main construction. It is possible that the work will be from an 
outside company, but it is not certain. Facilities would like to use their stop sign stencil on the ground. 
 
Mike Blada – He still sees Uber drivers on campus. 
 
Gary – The traffic flow in Lots J, K and B is lighter during the spring semester.  The first three weeks of the semester 
went without many issues or complaints.  More people are using lot C.  Cadets and officers are directing Uber, Lyft 
and parents picking/dropping off students to move along and not stop in the roadways. He sees a lot of pedestrians 
walking through the campus roadways and parking lot aisles and not using the walkways. 
 
Jonelle - There are two lights still not fixed in lot B.  The lighting repairs have been outsourced.  If there is a tag on 
the light it means that it will be fixed.  
 
Juan – He has seen students drifting on the second level of lot F. There are speed bumps in Lot F. He suggested 
having speed bumps on the first floor of Lots H and C, paint stop signs on the ground and have more sandwich 
boards out.  Chief Trevis explained that the sandwich boards were taken down because they had been weathered. 
 
The meeting ended at 1:25pm. 
 


